
1. Participants must stay home if feeling sick, have any symptoms or 
known exposure to others with symptoms associated with COVID-
19. Individuals who have tested positive for COVID in the past two 
weeks must participate remotely.  

 

2. Temperature scans will be required prior to entering our facility. 

 

3. Face coverings and masks must be worn on campus at all times.   

 

4. Standing hands-free sanitizing stations and antibacterial wipes will be 
placed near the seating area to minimize touching surfaces.   Please 
use the sanitizing stations as you enter and exit the gymnasium. 

 

5. Unless with a household member, visitors are required to socially dis-
tance and remain at least 6 feet apart.  Seating arrangements will re-
spond to social distance recommendations. 

 

6. Participants are invited to meet candidates either in-person or in a 
virtual setting to accommodate the varying needs of our community.  
Only one meeting per candidate is required. 

 

7. All in-person PARENT, SPECIAL FRIENDS and COMMUNITY ses-
sions will be held in the gymnasium and will be limited to 20 partici-
pants (on a pre-registration basis – please email Michele Ribick), un-
less state guidelines for gatherings change. Transition time in between 
sessions will allow time for participants to leave so others may arrive 
safely; chairs and entry doors will be wiped down after each session.  

 

8. Relative to Number 7 -  initially, one member of each family will be 
invited to join these in-person sessions, others may join remotely (if 
requested).  This may change (be increased) depending on the number 
of registered guests. 
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